Brentwood Morning Rotary

Board Meeting 
February 9, 2021

Present:  David Windrow, Lynn Tucker, Daniel Spann, M. C. Sparks, Cherie Hammond
Also present: George Campbell

The status of the budget was discussed.  The bank balance is good; commitments at this time include $3,500 for purchasing books for Tusculum Elementary students (for which the club received a grant), $6,000 for scholarships, and $10,000 for the inclusive playground to be constructed in Brentwood.  The club has also indicated a commitment to the inclusive park being planned with H. K. Derryberry. 

At the next in-person meeting Brian Collins will be introduced as a member, and there is one Paul Harris Fellow to be named.


Mary Clyde Sparks
Secretary

